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Community 
Council: Forth and Endrick, Killearn Community Council 

 
 

Reporting 
Period: 

January 2016          Compiled by PC Steven Graham 

 

Ward Plan 
Priorities 
 

 
Antisocial Behaviour 
 
There have been no reports of anti-social behaviour since the last meeting.   

 
  

Road Safety 
 
Static speed checks have been carried out by local officers. One driver has been caught 
speeding at Station Road, Killearn and issued with a Conditional Offer of Fixed Penalty. 
 
Two recorded road traffic collisions occurred in the local area since the last meeting. One was 
on A809 near to Finnoch Toll which was a one vehicle non injury Road Collision. The other 
was on A875 near to Heron’s Court, Killearn, involved 2 vehicles, again no injuries however 
one male was reported to the PF for Dangerous Driving.   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Theft 
 
On 17

th
 December 2016 a theft occurred from the Killearn Co-op whereby a female 

stole a bottle of detergent. Enquiries are now complete however this remains 
undetected. Thought to be a female outwith the local area.  
 
Thankfully no housebreakings have been reported however please remain vigilant 
and report any suspicious persons or vehicles in the area.  
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Community Engagement and Reassurance 
 
You may have seen in the press about a missing person from Balfron – John William Miller, 
known as “Billy”. He is a keen walker around the local area and used to work in Killearn. He 
was last seen in the Alexandria area on 7th January 2016. Enquiries are ongoing to trace Billy. 
Should anyone have any information on his whereabouts then please phone 101. 
 
PCs Ray Murphy and Steven Graham are based at Balfron Police Office and can be 
contacted at the police office, on 101, or at ForthEndrickCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk. Both 
officers have access to this email address mailbox, and it is recommended that this email 
address is used by the local community for email contact. 

 

 
 
Other 
Incidents / 
Activity of 
note 

 
Social Media  
 
Please remember that we regularly publish useful information and updates on social media, 
including appeals for information, updates about road closures and crime prevention advice. 
Our Facebook and Twitter pages can be found at  
 
www.facebook.com/forthvalleypolicedivision  www.facebook.com/policescotland 
 
www.twitter.com/stirlingpol   www.twitter.com/policescotland 

 
 

 
 
Issues raised 
  
Community 
Council 
Feedback 

 

 
 
 


